
 
ISLE OF WIGHT TIMES Thursday 10th October 1929 

 
RYDE'S NEXT MAYOR 

 
Alderman C. J. de LAUNAY  

to be nominated 
 

 At a meeting of the Ryde Town Council held in committee on Tuesday evening, it was 
unanimously decided, to nominate Alderman C. J. de LAUNAY as the new Mayor of Ryde in 
succession to Alderman J. B. PURNELL.  The Mayor-elect who is a well known business man in 
the Borough, has been an alderman for five years and for 30 years was a councillor for the West 
Ward. 
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